Early Bank Closure on
8 November 2019

Our Bank and branches will be closed as from
2.00p.m. on 8 November 2019.

All interbank transfer instructions received after
12.45p.m. will be processed on the next working
day.

Our ATM services will remain available.

For any queries and information, please contact us.
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